
CURRICULUM COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
The Curriculum Committee recommends the following courses to the Graduate Board for 
approval at its October 26th, 2017 meeting. 
 
 
New Courses: 
 

BMB 502  Introduction to Bioinformatics 
 
Modifications: 
 

NUR 506  Professional Issues in Advanced Nursing Practice 
 



October 10, 2017  
 
To: Curriculum Committee:  
 Scott Delcourt  
 Jim Artesani 
 Grant Miles 
 Joshua Kelley 
 Stuart Marrs 

Deborah Rollins 
Jack Campbell 
Qian Xue 
 

 
Fr: Erin Twitchell, Administrative Specialist 
 
Re:  Curriculum Committee, October 10th, 2017 Stodder Hall, Room #48 
 
The following courses will be presented on Tuesday, October 10th at 2:00 p.m. in the Graduate 
School’s Conference Room, 48 Stodder Hall.   
 
 

1.  2:15-2:30 BMB 502 
Ben King- Call 207-644-9403 

 
2.  2:30-2:40 NUR 506 

No presentation 































To: Curriculum Committee 
Graduate School  
 

 
University of Maine School of Nursing 

NUR 506:  Professional Issues in Advanced Practice Nursing 
 
The modification to NUR 506 was prompted by the changes implemented by the 
National Organization of Nurse Practitioner Faculty.  This organization provides 
curriculum guidelines for Schools of Nursing   
 
The two content areas specific to the modifications are described below.  
Nurse Practitioner Core Competencies Curriculum Content 
 
Ethics 
1.Integrates ethical principles in decision-making. 
2.Evaluates the ethical consequences of decisions. 
3. Applies ethically sound solutions to complex issues related to individuals, 
populations and systems of care 
 
Leadership 
1. Assumes complex and advanced leadership roles to initiate and guide change. 
2. Provides leadership to foster collaboration with multiple stakeholders.  
3. Demonstrates leadership that uses critical and reflective thinking. 
 


